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BOOK RELEASE FUNCTION – AT RAJ BHAVAN 

Our Principal Mr. M. Sathish Kumar and some students of our school were invited to attend 
the book release function at Raj Bhavan on 17.01.23.  Thiru R. N. Ravi, Honourable Governor 
of Tamil Nadu released the Tamil version of the book “Exam Warriors” written by Thiru 
Narendra Modi, Honourable Prime Minister of India.   

Prof. V. Kamakoti, Director, IIT – Madras received the first copy of the book from the Hon’ble 
Governor. Then he addressed the gathering and gave the felicitation speech. 

His speech was very inspiring to all the students. He quoted many incidents from his own life 
and the personal struggles he overcame to be where he is today. He asked the students to 
believe in themselves, and opt for both hard work and smart work. He told the students to 
make the best use of Technology which is a boon to mankind.  Finally, he urged the students 
to break the barrier and become a warrior.   

The Hon’ble Governor gave the Presidential Address. He said that students are the future of 
our Country. He gave a briefing on the book “Exam Warriors”.  

Our principal and students Jiya Watson and Vignesh received the school copy of the book 
from the Governor.  

Ryanna Y and Vijaya Krishna V answered a few questions posted by the news channel Aaj 
Thak. They had to answer questions regarding their opinion on Prime Minister’s interaction 
with students and also if they felt motivated during his address to students.  

Moumita Anbuchelvan, a 9th standard student got the golden opportunity to dine with the 
honourable governor of Tamil Nadu and director of IITM during the book release ceremony 
of exam warriors. They discussed about her ambition, hobbies, various fields of interest and 
participation in sports. The governor also shared a few of his life experiences. The director of 
IITM proudly said that 'Vanavani school encourages the students to participate in various co-
curricular activities'. Overall it was a motivating and inspiring talk. 

Finally, Mrs. T. Rukmani, Deputy Commissioner KVS proposed the vote of thanks. 

 


